
 
 

Four of our year 4 children took part in a Change for Life 
festival at Excel Academy. The afternoon was all about having 

fun and experiencing new activities such as curling, boules, 
space hopper and slalom races. 

All children agreed they really enjoyed trying new things 

although they were all pretty exhausted by the end of the day! 
Well done everyone. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


